LF071206-03

Rapid City Council Members

I must first start by apologizing for not being able to be present today, on Sunday
June 25th Kayla and I were married, we have had our flights booked for departure at
11:50 am on June 28" for several months now and because of Kayla’s work schedule
altering the dates and times are impossible for us, once again I apologize.

I am having Sean Varga (a close friend whom who has proven to be the best
security, and most knowledgeable of the Venue Eight’s security policies) to stand in for
me to request that we may have this meeting set for a continuance to a later date, I would
like to present at any meetings about how we are doing in operating the Venue Eight.

Thank You

Jason Cox
Venue Eight



